

MBM Services Ltd

T: 01534 735017 E: mbmservicesjsy@gmail.com

COLLECTION OF GLASS - WITH IMMEDIATE EFFECT

Dear Householder

Please be advised that due to health and safety protocol, we are now no longer permitted to collect glass placed for collection in dustbins.

All glass must be placed in a wheelie bin for collection.

Please kindly ensure that your glass is placed within a wheelie bin on the next collection which is in May.

If you wish to receive information regarding glass collection, please email mbmservicesjsy@gmail.com and we will forward to you by return.

We thank you for your kind cooperation in this matter.

Kind regards

MBM Services Ltd